Eustis School Department Stratton School

65 School St., Stratton, ME 04982 Phone: (207) 246-2283 Fax: (207) 246-6598

August 20, 2025

Dear Stratton School Families:

Welcome back! I hope this letter finds you relaxed, recharged, and ready for the start of a new school year. Whether you're returning to our school community or joining us for the first time, we are so glad to have you with us. The beginning of a new school year always brings a special kind of energy, and I'm excited to open our doors again to the wonderful students and families who make our school such a special place.

Over the summer, our team has been busy preparing classrooms, updating materials, and planning exciting learning experiences to ensure a strong start. We can't wait to hear about summer adventures, see the growth in our students, and dive back into the joy of learning together.

As a small school, we pride ourselves on the close-knit, supportive environment we create where every child is known, valued, and encouraged to thrive. This year, we'll continue to focus on building strong relationships, fostering curiosity, and nurturing the unique talents of each of our students.

Please keep an eye out for upcoming communication with important details. Be sure to check our Facebook page, Website, and Remind often! We are always here to help, so don't hesitate to reach out with any questions or concerns.

Dates to Remember:

- Back to School BBQ: Monday, August 25th 4:00-5:30 (Chat with teachers and staff, check out your room and eat dinner!)
- First Day of School for Kindergarten through 8th grade: Wednesday, August 27th
- First day of Pre-K: September 10
- Soccer practice begins September 2nd. Be on the lookout for paperwork!

Here's to a wonderful year ahead-one filled with learning, laughter, growth, and community! I'm so proud to be your principal and look forward to everything we'll accomplish together.

Yours in Education,

Talathand: Emery

Tabitha I. Emery Principal

OTHER TON SCHOOL . HERE

Come Grow With Us